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         ‘Beach reads’  

Please send us your suggestions and 

we will publish them in our August newsletter 

GP Teacher Workshops for 2019 

Year 3 GP Teachers   9th July Frogmary Green Farm, Somerset 13:30-17.00 

Year 3 GP Teachers            16th July Cirencester Football Club 13.30-17.00 

Year 3 GP Teachers            10th Sept. Engineers’ Hse, Bristol  9.00-17.00 

Year 1&2 GP Tutors            12th Sept. Engineers’ Hse, Bristol  9.00-15.00 

Year 1&2 EC Tutors            17th Sept. Engineers’ Hse, Bristol  9.00-15.00 

Year 4 GP Teachers   8th Oct. Engineers’ Hse, Bristol  9.00-17.00 

Year 5 GP Teachers   5th Nov. Engineers’ Hse, Bristol  9.00-17.00 

To book any of these workshops, please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk. .           

@capcteaching 

We need more Year 3 GP teachers in Bristol 
Many thanks to all of you who have already booked Year 3 teaching. Due to the  
unprecedented number of students, 350 instead of the usual 250, we still need more 
practices in Bristol to teach our third years. If you have room capacity but no GP time, 
you could consider offering this opportunity to GPs with an interest in teaching who 
have worked in your practice as locums. More information about MB21 Year 3  
teaching at  
http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/teaching/mb21-curriculum-review/

Check out the latest CAPC research  
GPs should not use inflammatory marker tests to rule out serious conditions 

http://bristol.ac.uk/news/2019/june/inflammatory-marker-tests.html  

Lack of evidence underpinning guidelines for monitoring chronic diseases in primary 
care could lead to unnecessary testing 

http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/news/2019/unnecessary-testing-in-primary-
care.html  

New dermatology toolkit to help GPs support patients with skin conditions 

http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/news/2019/dermatology-toolkit.html  

More support needed to increase HIV testing in GP practice 

http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/news/2019/hiv-testing-in-gp.html  

The winners of this year’s individual GP Teacher Prizes and Practice 
Prizes will be published in our August newsletter 
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How are we doing with inspiring our students to become GPs? 
Jess Buchan, GP and clinical MB21 Year 2 lead invited her students to reflect: 
 

‘Think about a role model you've come across in medical training so far—it might be a doctor, 
a patient, a colleague...you don't need to say who, but think about what have they taught you 
about the qualities of a good doctor interacting with patients?’ 
 

A number of students mentioned their GP on GP placement as a key role model 
for them  
 
 

Barbara Laue, co-chair for MB21 Year 4, asked MB21 Year 2 students at the end of an inter 
professional lecture about ‘collapse’ about their career plans and was pleased to see this:  

When did you last check out Bristol students’ creative work?  

Want to know what is behind this image? Go to 
http://www.outofourheads.net/oooh/handler.php?id=794  
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